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Release date:  February 8, 2013 
 
Contact: 707-784-6800 
 
District Attorney Donald A. du Bain made the following announcement today regarding 
the homicide of Genelle Conway-Allen: 

 
District Attorney du Bain expressed his sympathies to the family and friends of Genelle 
Conway-Allen and to the community as a whole for this horrific and senseless tragedy.  
“The murder of a 13-year-old little girl assaults the very core of who we are and what we 
stand for as a community,” du Bain stated. 

 
District Attorney du Bain thanked the Fairfield Police Department and the Suisun City 
Police Department for their diligent efforts in conducting this investigation.   The District 
Attorney’s Office has been working very closely and collaboratively with both police 
departments during the course of this investigation.   

 
No further comments will be made until the arraignment this coming Wednesday, 
February 13, at 1:30 p.m. in Department 17, of the Solano County Superior Court. 
 

 
 
 
  

        

 

  

Jack E. Allen 
Chief Deputy 
 
John M. Daugherty 
Chief Deputy 
 
Jeffrey C. Kauffman 
Chief Deputy 
 
Kurtis Cardwell 

    Chief Investigator 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
□  County Administration Center, 675 Texas St., Suite 4500        Fairfield, CA 94533-6340                            Ph:  (707) 784-6800          FAX:     (707) 784-7986 

□  Solano County Services Center, 355 Tuolumne St., Ste. 3200, P.O. Box 12002, Vallejo, CA 94590-5700   Ph:  (707) 553-5321          FAX:     (707) 553-5654 
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